Alternate Delegate’s Report to CT Area Assembly
 June 10, 2023

Hello everyone – it is wonderful to see so many here in service to our Al-Anon fellowship.  I want to join with my fellow officers in welcoming you to our Spring Assembly – the first in person since 2019!  
At the May Area meeting, we presented the Report from our Permanent Electronic Group Task Force and I again wanted to thank our task force committee – Jackie, Gina, Robert and Ron as well as everyone who provided feedback, questions and input regarding the report. Later today the Group Representatives will vote to determine if we will adopt the recommendations and admit permanent electronic groups into the CT Al-Anon Area.  This is a historic moment for our Area and fellowship!
I also want to thank Gina and Kate R. for working with me on the Workshop we presented this morning on “Links of Service.”  Our goal was to provide practical tips and information to help those in service or considering service beyond the group level, and I truly appreciate their partnership in putting the workshop together and hope that it was helpful to those who attended.  If you were not able to attend, we will have the presentation posted to the CTalanon.org website and available for distribution.
Over the coming months I hope to be able to visit District meetings around the state and get to know our DR’s and GR’s and hear directly from you.

Respectfully, Love in Service,
Katie D. 
Alternate Delegate, CT Area World Service Conference



